
Dear Principal,

Your music teacher recently received an invitation from the Florida Elementary Music
Educators Association (FEMEA) to participate in a unique music education opportunity
for elementary students and teachers. FEMEA is a component organization of FMEA
(Florida Music Education Association). FEMEA will be hosting the FMEA All-State Orff
Ensemble in Tampa, Florida January 9 - 10, 2025. This very prestigious Orff Ensemble
for fourth and fifth graders will perform during the annual professional development
conference of the FMEA. This Orff Ensemble will perform a concert on Friday, January
10th. As per FMEA policy, your music teacher is required to attend the conference
January 8 - 11, 2025. We would love to have your presence for this concert and
acknowledge your support. Your music teacher is required to follow the official FEMEA
procedures, and has these materials available for your review.

FMEA/FEMEA strives to provide relevant and energizing professional development
opportunities for music teachers and their students. This All-State Orff Ensemble is one
shining example of member benefits for your music educator. There are expenses
involved and we hope that you will assist your parents and your music educator in
securing funding for deserving young musicians from your school.

We are excited this year to have nationally recognized conductors, Evan Billings and
Jennifer Prestridge from Las Vegas, NV.

In order for your school to participate in the All-State Orff Ensemble, your enthusiastic
support will be necessary. These are the guidelines to participate:

1. Membership dues for the National Association for Music Educators (NAfME), FMEA and
FEMEA must be paid by September 1, 2024.

2. The paperwork must be complete. This includes the audition fees per student. (At this time,
the fee is $20/student but might change per FMEA Board this summer.)

3. Requisitions, purchase orders, or personal checks cannot be used. Only school or teacher
credit cards made payable to FEMEA will be accepted.

4. The audition paperwork must be submitted by September 12, 2024.
5. Audition recording must be uploaded by September 26, 2024.
6. If you have a student or students who are selected, the materials fee of $55 per student and

$25 per teacher must be submitted by October 25, 2024 or the student(s) will not be allowed
to participate.

Please contact us if you have questions or if we can assist you or your music teacher in
any way.

Sincerely,
Lisa Hewitt and Rosemary Pilonero
FMEA All-State Orff Ensemble Coordinators
orff@femea.flmusiced.org


